

Human Resources Department

City of Arts & Innovation

## SENT VIA REGULAR MAIL AND E-MAIL

April 2, 2014

John Brandriff

Riverside, CA 92505

Re: Disposition of Complaint

Dear Mr. Brandriff:

This letter is to advise you that the Human Resources Department conducted a thorough investigation of the complaint you forwarded to the City Manager, Scott Barber. Please be advised that the matter was fully investigated. The City Manager's Office will take the appropriate action in accordance with related rules or policies.

We thank you for taking the initiative to bring forward your concerns.

Sincerely,

Brenda Diederichs Human Resources

Scott Barber, City Manager CC:

Belinda Graham, Assistant City Manager

Rhonda D. Strout, Human Resources Director